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The Valley Village
Foundation was formed to
ensure the future financial
viability of Valley Village. The
focus of the Foundation is
the endowment to provide
lifelong care for our clients

In This Issue:

e 2022 Halloween Carnival

e 2023 LA Big 5K

e Happy Holidays and
Happy New Year

If you know someone who is
interested in learning more
about Valley Village, please
put them in touch with
Matthew Swearman at
Matthew@vvc.org or
818.307.1038

www.valleyvillage.org/foundation

Fall 2022/Winter 2023

Valley Village's 2022 Halloween Carnival
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On Wednesday, October 26, Valley Village hosted a
creepy Halloween Carnival at its Winnetka Development
Center for over 100 residential and day program clients
who attended. Staff - with help from over thirty
volunteers - created the carnival with games, prizes, and
trick-or-treating. Clients who attended the event were
delighted and enjoyed the activities after the last two
years when Halloween was limited to drive-thru events.
They wore costumes, got lots of treats, and played fun
carnival games the staff created. Volunteers helped with
set up, ran games and helped clients participate, and
cleaned up when the carnival ended.
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JOIN TEAM VALLEY VILLAGE FOR THE 2023 LA BIG 5K

In 2023, Valley Village will join the LA Big 5K
as a nonprofit partner for the third year. The
l A-l 2023 LA Big 5K will take place on Saturday,
\ March 18, 2023, at Dodger Stadium and
‘ V  beautiful Elysian Park. We have special
savings through January 1, 2023, for runners
and walkers who want to join Team Valley
Village. Registration is only $35 per person
instead of $40. On January 2, registration
will increase to $40 per person.

Team Valley Village

Registration is open on our website. Visit us
at valleyvillage.org/la-marathon to lock in
your race slot with Team Valley Village.

Please note that slots for the 2023 Charity
Challenge have already sold out! If you'd
like to join Team Valley Village, your best
option is to sign up for the 5K! Contact
Team Valley Village in 2022 Molly Shalgos at Molly@vvc.org or call
818.587.9450 if you have questions.

WISHING YOU JOYOUS HOLIDAYS AND A HAPPY 2023!

On behalf of all of us at Valley Village, from our
staff and clients to the board of directors and

administration, we wish you and yours a joyous
holiday season and a happy and healthy 2023!

As 2022 comes to a closeg, it's a time to reflect on
our accomplishments and challenges. We
appreciate your support throughout the year,
from the 2022 LA Big 5K and Solid Gold 70s to
Songs of Summer and our end-of-year
campaign. Your continuing support helps Valley
Village achieve its mission.

If you haven't had the opportunity to make a
year-end contribution, make yours today at
www.valleyvillage.org/giving
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